
From:  Ralph Stevens <tuffyslo >  

Sent:  Tuesday, July 21, 2020 10:14 PM  

To:  ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject:  ASCAP  & BMI Licensing  

Dear DOJ,  

 

I believe that we should get a refund  on  our bills because we were closed for nearly three months with 

no income. I also feel that these two licensing companies should give us a discount for next year. This is  

due to business starting very slow and  our state is only letting us be at half capacity for at least another 

month or so.  

Thanks for your time,  

Ralph L. Stevens  

Owner of Tuffy's Lounge  

Wilmington, IL 60481  

 

 

 

 

 




